
Subject: Redistric ng Commission
From: "Guerin, Christy" <
Date: Tue, 9 Aug 2011 14:41:12 -0400
To: "  <

To Whom It May Concern;

Please review the attached letter for consideration by the Commission.  It is not 
disputing any lines drawn, just a request regarding the numbering of the districts.  

We appreciate your consideration,
  

Christy Guerin
District Director
Congressman Brian P. Bilbray
50th District, California

"Whatever you are, be a good one."
~ Abraham Lincoln
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